
Polar Express Party Dec. 19. (more 
info to come)
Early out Dec. 18
Christmas Concert Dec. 19

● For math we are really working hard 
to tell time to the half hour, and we 
are really working hard with money.

●  Counting dimes, nickels, and 
pennies.

● Working on measurement 
(thermometers, and rulers) will be 
coming up.

● For reading we are working hard on 
final consonant blends, and the start 
to h brothers (sh, th)

● We are also going to be learning 
about long vowel sounds starting 
with VCE long a.

Each and every week our First 
Graders are growing in their school 
work! Just a reminder to have them 
slow down on their work and to be 
reading to you as much as they can!

I hope you all have a wonderful Thanksgiving break! Our Advent 
season is upon us. Enjoy this season and all the magic it brings as it 
is a joyous time of year! Just a friendly reminder, please check your 
children’s homework and all homework should be done in pencil.

Wishing you Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year,
Ms. Deason and Mrs.Steffel


